
Getting things done – Blackness Avenue
#dundeewestend

Residents recently highlighted to us that the ‘tactiles’ at the crossing in
Blackness Avenue at the Sinderins junction are badly deteriorated.

We raised this with the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and have
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received a helpful reply promising replacement tactiles being installed.


